KATE LEBOVITZ

Dear Children of the Future:

My name is Kate Lebovitz. I came to the Kansas City area in the year 1960 because my husband Eugene was hired as a fashion designer by Youthcraft Manufacturing Company.

My proudest accomplishments since coming to the United States are raising four children and putting them all through college.

The Midwest Center for Holocaust Education is important for Kansas City because the Holocaust should never happen again and we should never forget the Holocaust victims.

From studying the Holocaust, you should learn that it really happened and how to stop it from happening again.

My message for you, our future generation, is stay true to your Judaism and believe in your ancestors.

Very truly,

Kate Lebovitz Budapest, Hungary 1926